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2nd February 2021 

 

Newsletter to members 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

I hope all members have had a good Christmas and New Year break and let us hope that 2021 is 

less disruptive and there is a little more normality to the year.   

 

AMERICA’S CUP LUNCHEON – Friday 5th March 2021 

Please find attached the flyer for the next Carbine Club luncheon.    By the 5th March the 

Challenger will be known and the America’s Cup action starts the next day.  At the luncheon 

there will be a lot more known about these ‘flying boats’ and it should be fascinating to hear 

more about the trials and tribulations from the Challenger series and the predictions for the 

final. 

Invite friends and family to hear from those involved in the racing.   It will be a fascinating lunch. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

28TH ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT – Monday, 22nd February 2021 

A reminder of the Annual Charity Golf Tournament on 22nd February at the Pakuranga Golf 

Course.     It is our main fundraising event and we look forward to the support of both our golfing 

and non-golfing members so that the Golf Committee can continue to build on the legacy left by 

Susie Simcock.   

 

2022 CARBINE CLUB CONGRESS – Adelaide, May 2022 

 

Please find attached Newsletter 1 for the Carbine Club Congress which is now rescheduled to 

take place in May 2022.     The Congress is a great way to meet Carbine Club members from 

around the world and there is plenty of opportunity to enjoy the wineries and activities around 

Adelaide.    

                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                PTO 

 



 

 

 

If you are interested in attending, please send the Expression of Interest Form to the Carbine 

Club Congress Chairman, Lloyd Meredith at lloyd.meredith@bigpond.com or by mail to PO Box 

893, Scarborough WA 6922, Australia. 

 

Regards 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 
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